
Dear Trinity Lutheran Church member, 
 
We’re reaching out to you today as our habits change amid the COVID-19 spread.  
 
We fully understand that while we have suspended all Trinity Lutheran Church 
worship services and activities, we want you to know that we are still here for 
you.  You can still reach us by calling the TLC office at 715-354-3790 or contact  
us thru Facebook. 
 
This season of limited gatherings is so crucial to the financial well-being of our 
church. A large number of our members already give their tithes and offerings 
online with Simply Giving. We appreciate this and need it during this time. If you 
don’t give online, consider giving through Simply Giving. It’s easy, secure and 
there are no fees if you choose to give through your checking account. We are 
attaching a Simply Giving application for your convenience. If you have questions 
call Julie. You may also have Julie take your application over the phone. Using 
Simply Giving will help us maintain our day to day operations, as well as our 
other obligations around the community. If you prefer, mail your check into the 
church office at TLC PO Box 8, Birchwood, WI 54817. Giving envelopes are 
provided for you to mail-in if you choose to do so.  
 
Trinity Lutheran Church is a strong community. We will weather this together, 
even if we’re not all in services. Please let Pastor Barb or Julie know if there’s 
anything we can do to serve you during this stressful time. And pray. Pray that 
God will allow us to gather together soon. We need the church. We need you. The 
separation that we are experiencing only fuels our heart’s desire to long for our 
time together again. Until then may we be faithful to communicate to one another, 
pray for each other, and be faithful to embrace what opportunities have been 
given to us to continue hearing the Word and sharing the gospel. We will be 
working on using Facebook, email and our website to communicate more 
frequently with you. Please share these communications with those that don’t 
have access or use these methods of communication.  
Thank you and God Bless, 
 
Trinity Lutheran Church 
 
Please Remember to Like and Follow us on these websites to get up to date 
information 

 

TLC Website:  https://www.trinitylutheranbirchwood.com/?subpages/default.shtml 

 
TLC Facebook Website:  https://www.facebook.com/Trinity-Lutheran-Church-
222503271224492/ 
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